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Good afternoon,  
 
Please find my submitted application for the Arena District board for your review.  I am a voting member 
of District 25, extremely interested in serving on a board for the professional and personal experience it 
will bring and to help advance the goals and missions of Greenville, South Carolina.  I have viewed 
present board members and, though I do not have the professional qualities they possess as business 
owners, entrepreneurs, and senior executives, I am not afraid to apply to be aligned with them as I know 
such a connection would benefit me so that I can become like them.  The skills that I bring as a current 
analyst and former accountant and police officer will allow me the opportunity to provide significant 
contribution to the needs of the board. 
 
I pray that my application will be received well by the council and that I will be able to serve in a board 
position.  In the event that I am not, I respectfully honor the decision of the council and wish everyone 
the best of luck and a prosperous 2018.   
 
Thank you, 
 
Amber K. Drummond 
Pricing Analyst 
Hubbell Lighting, Inc.  
701 Millennium Blvd.  
Greenville, SC 29607 
O:  (864) 678-1477 
C:   (864) 616-4072 
Personal email: amberkdrummond@gmail.com 
  
“Not everything that is faced can be changed, but nothing can be changed until it is faced.” 
 

mailto:amberkdrummond@gmail.com



